
Brad Kelley <brad.kelley@como.gov>

City Cases 45 & 46 - 2022: Round 1 Resubmittal

Benjamin Ross <bross@ess-inc.com> Thu, Jan 13, 2022 at 8:54 AM
To: Brad Kelley <brad.kelley@como.gov>
Cc: Fred Carroz <fcarroz@ess-inc.com>

Hi Brad,

 

We would like to table the rezoning and conditional use until the 1/31/2022 submittal date.  We will submit the plat at this
time as well.  Therefore, we would like to table until the 3/10/22 P&Z date.

 

Do you need a letter on letterhead requesting this or is this e-mail OK?

 

Thanks,

Ben

 

Benjamin A. Ross, P.E., PTOE
Vice President - Engineering

(O) 573-449-2646

ess-inc.com

bross@ess-inc.com

Licensed Professional Engineer in MO, KS, TX, IL
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